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I oppose making in person voting the standard method. Voting by mail is more 

convenient and inclusive to more voters who struggle to get to a physical polling 

place. Voting by mail allows for more time to research candidates and measures. 

Voting by mail encourages a higher voter turn out and is safer during a crisis such as 

the covid 19 pandemic. Overall, mail-in voting makes the democratic process more 

inclusive and convenient for a wide range of people. I strongly oppose SB210, which 

takes away our right in Oregon to vote by mail.  


